
 
 

 
 
 

                                                 
                                       

Dear Members: 
 
 
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT WORKSHOP-APRIL 20, 2017 

The Roanoke Chapter, in conjunction with the Shenandoah Valley 
Chapter is planning a joint Professional Development Workshop to 
be held April 20, 2017 in the Augusta County government complex.  
The registration for our Fraud, Auditing and Information Technology 
workshop is available on the website below.  We hope you’ll make 
plans to attend!  If you are planning on reserving a hotel room, 
please do so by March 19th.  After that there is no guarantee 
that rooms will be available. 

                                                           www.agacgfm.org/roanoke 

CGFM MONTH 

March is CGFM Month! Don’t forget to renew your membership in AGA!  Per the most 
recent AGA Topics Newsletter, the CGFM designation continues to be in demand: 

                                        CGFM in one hot commodity! 

The U. S Department of Labor’s CareerOneStop 
lists CGFM as an in-demand certification. 

 
CHAPTER ELECTIONS 
 
In April, we will be nominating a slate of officers to serve the AGA Roanoke Chapter dur-
ing the next term.  If you are interested in being an officer, or if you would like to make a 
nomination, please contact either Melissa Cable at melissa.cable@va.gov or Curtis Joa-
chim at cjoachim@tjgcpas.com. 
 
As always, thanks for your continued support of AGA. 
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MEMBER INFORMATION 
ONLINE 

 
Update your personal information 
online.  Just go to www.agacgfm.org 
to the “Member Information” Section. 
 
Renew your membership for 2017-
2018 by logging onto the AGA web-
site under Member Services. 
 
To join the AGA, obtain an applica-
tion on the above website. 
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NATIONAL NEWS 

 

For National news, please visit the 
AGA’s website at 

www.agacgfm.org. 

 

 

MID-ATLANTIC REGION-
AL NEWS 

 

The Roanoke Chapter is part of the 
Mid-Atlantic Region.  Visit the Mid-
Atlantic website at 

www.geocities.com/
agamidatlantic for up-to-date 
information on the Mid-Atlantic 
leadership. 

CPE OPPORTUNITIES 

 
 
TCTC, The Conference That Counts, March 13-15, 
2017, Albany, NY 
 
PDT 2017, July 9-12, 2017, Boston, MA 
 
 
Information regarding these conferences may be 
obtained at www.agacgfm.org. 
 
 

 

Other AGA Information 

UPCOMING MEETING: 
 

The next meeting of the Roanoke Chapter is scheduled for Wednesday, March 15, 2017  at 6:00pm, at  O’Charley’s in 
Christiansburg at 150 Laurel Street, Christiansburg, VA. 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS! 
 

Sarah A. Beamer, Director of Finance and Ad-
ministrative Services, Mt. Rogers CSB 
 
Kelly L. Castleman, Chief Accountant, Veterans 
Affairs Medical Center 
 
Amber M. Haga, Senior Consultant, CGI Feder-
al 
 
Kurtis C. Moran, AIS Consultant, CGI Federal 


